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10th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Bishop Chadwick ‘Joy in my Heart’ Event 

Your child has been selected to represent our school at the Bishop Chadwick ‘Joy in my Heart’ 
event which will be held at Rainton Arena on Thursday 23rd November 2023. The event will have 
representatives from each Trust school and will be the final event in the Journeys of Hope Project.  

The performance will be held on Thursday 23rd November 2023 and will start at 7pm. The children 
will have lunch in school as normal that day and will travel to Rainton Arena by coach with St 
James School staff for preparation. Children will stay with staff until the show finishes at 8.45pm. 
The children will have lunch in school as normal but will need to bring a packed lunch to eat before 
the event starts that evening. 

A rehearsal will be held at St Joseph’s Catholic Academy, Hebburn on Wednesday 22nd 
November, transport will be provided. Children will have lunch in school as normal and will return 
in time for the end of the school day as normal. 

Families are able to purchase up to two tickets per child for the event, priced at £5 per ticket. 
Please note everyone attending the performance who requires a seat will need a ticket. Please 
pay for tickets and give photographic consent via your ParentPay account 

We are sure this event will be a truly wonderful and memorable experience for our children. 

 
Kindest Regards 
 
 
Mrs. Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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